
Lohr Elementary School

April Newsletter

Upcoming Important Dates

March 28-April 1 No School - Spring Break

Monday, April 4th School Resumes

Tuesday, April 5th Third Grade ELA State Test - Part 1

Wednesday, April 6th Third Grade ELA State Test - Part 2

Thursday, April 7th Fourth Grade ELA State Test - Part 1

Friday, April 8th Fourth Grade ELA State Test - Part 2

Friday, April 8th Lohr Princess Ball 6:00-7:30 pm

Monday, April 11th Third Grade Math State Test - Part 1

Tuesday, April 12th Third Grade Math State Test - Part 2

Wednesday, April 13th Fourth Grade Math State Test - Part 1

Thursday, April 14th Fourth Grade Math State Test - Part 2

Friday, April 15th No School - Good Friday



State Testing

Please take note of the following Ohio State

Testing dates that are coming up in April.  Please avoid

scheduling appointments or vacations on these days if

possible.

★ Tuesday, April 5th and Wednesday, April 6th -

Third Grade ELA, Part 1 and 2

★ Thursday, April 7th and Friday, April 8th -

Fourth Grade ELA, Part 1 and 2

★ Monday, April 11th and Tuesday, April 12th -

Third Grade Math, Part 1 and 2

★ Wednesday, April 12th and Thursday, April

13th - Fourth Grade Math, Part 1 and 2

Contact Information

Do you have a phone number or address

change?  If your contact information changes at

any point during the school year, please make this

change in Final Forms as soon as possible so that

our records are up to date.  The information that

you complete in Final Forms is what we use in order

to contact you if needed during the school day.

Our all call and mailing systems also pull your

information from the Final Forms information that

you have completed and is on file with the school

when we send out letters and automated phone

messages.  Need help with this?  Please let us know!



If your child is going

to be absent from school,

please call the school

office at 330-484-3924

or email our school

secretary Mrs. Essig at

Laurie.Essig@perrylocal.o

rg to report them off

from school for the day.

Upon your child's return

to school, please send a

note or a doctor's excuse

for their absence.

As of now, there will

be no outside visitors at

lunch this school year.

Breakfast and lunch prices

are as follows.  Due to

pandemic waivers,

breakfast and lunch school

meals are FREE for all

students for the

2021-2022 school year

Click here to see the

menus!

Just a reminder from

the head of our district

bus garage. There will be

NO bus passes during this

school year.  Students are

not allowed to go home

with other students using

our school buses.  Thank

you for your

understanding.

Care Team News

There are still funds remaining for

covid assistance through various local

agencies. Many agencies have funds for rent

and utilities.  Please call me for assistance.

Linda Reed

Knapp and Lohr Family Support Specialist

330-478-6174   ext. 7089
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Hello Lohr families,

I hope you all have a wonderful and relaxing Spring

Break.  It is hard to believe that we have started the

4th nine weeks of this school year!  It has been a great

year so far and I am looking forward to all of the

exciting events that are scheduled for the rest of the

year.

During the month of April, the only classroom

guidance lesson is for our 4th grade students.  I will be

speaking to all 4th graders about appropriate hygiene

and health habits.

April is also a busy month with our state testing.  I

would like to wish the best of luck to all of our 3rd and

4th graders on the Spring AIR test!

Happy Spring, everyone!

Melissa Watkins

School Counselor

Lohr Elementary School

5300 Richville Dr SW

Navarre, OH 44662

330-484-3924


